
Date: 7/7/2017 

Councilman Robert Carroll, Chairman 
Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee: 

As a resident of Haiku I am writing you this letter in support of the permit pending for 355 Haiku 
Road - Haiku House. It is my pleasure to endorse the current owners of this beautiful property 
and their efforts to meticulously maintain and improve the property grounds as well as open the 
property to short term rental customers. 

I know the proposed land use will be an asset to the local Haiku community via the preservation 
of the historical grounds, and revitalization of the adjacent agricultural land which has been 
transformed into a 10,000 sqft garden with multiple varieties of Taro and traditional plants such 
as Noni, Breadfruit, and Honua'ula. I feel this type of land use is more beneficial for the Haiku 
community and will not only create jobs but it will also protect large parcels of land preserving 
the Haiku agricultural history and open spaces we all enjoy. 

Sincerely, 
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Date: 7/7/2017 

Councilman Robert Carroll, Chairman 
Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee: 

As a resident of Haiku I am writing you this letter in support of the permit pending for 355 Haiku 
Road - Haiku House. It is my pleasure to endorse the current owners of this beautiful property 
and their efforts to meticulously maintain and improve the property grounds as well as open the 
property to short term rental customers. 

I know the proposed land use will be an asset to the local Haiku community via the preservation 
of the historical grounds, and revitalization of the adjacent agricultural land which has been 
transformed into a 10,000 sqft garden with multiple varieties of Taro and traditional plants such 
as Noni, Breadfruit, and Honua'ula. I feel this type of land use is more beneficial for the Haiku 
community and will not only create jobs but it will also protect large parcels of land preserving 
the Haiku agricultural history and open spaces we all enjoy. 

Sincerely, 
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Date: 7/9/2017 

Councilman Robert Carroll, Chairman 
Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee: 

As a resident of Maui I am writing you this letter in support of the permit pending for 355 Haiku 
Road - Haiku House. It is my pleasure to endorse the current owners of this beautiful property 
and their efforts to meticulously maintain and improve the property grounds as well as open the 
property to short term rental customers. 

I know the proposed land use will be an asset to the local Haiku community via the preservation 
of the historical grounds, and revitalization of the adjacent agricultural land which has been 
transformed into a 10,000 sqft garden with multiple varieties of Taro and traditional plants such 
as Noni, Breadfruit, and Honua'ula. I feel this type of land use is more beneficial for the Haiku 
community and will not only create jobs but it will also protect large parcels of land preserving 
the Haiku agricultural history and open spaces we all enjoy. 

Sincerely, 
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Date: 7/7/2017 

Councilman Robert Carroll, Chairman 
Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee: 

As a resident of Haiku I am writing you this letter in support of the permit pending for 355 Haiku 
Road - Haiku House. It is my pleasure to endorse the current owners of this beautiful property 
and their efforts to meticulously maintain and improve the property grounds as well as open the 
property to short term rental customers. 

I know the proposed land use will be an asset to the local Haiku community via the preservation 
of the historical grounds, and revitalization of the adjacent agricultural land which has been 
transformed into a 10,000 sqft garden with multiple varieties of Taro and traditional plants such 
as Noni, Breadfruit, and Honua'ula. I feel this type of land use is more beneficial for the Haiku 
community and will not only create jobs but it will also protect large parcels of land preserving 
the Haiku agricultural history and open spaces we all enjoy. 

Sincerely, 
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Sincerely, 

Date: 7/7/2017 

Councilman Robert Carroll, Chairman 
Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee: 

As a resident of Haiku I am writing you this letter in support of the permit pending for 355 Haiku 
Road - Haiku House. It is my pleasure to endorse the current owners of this beautiful property 
and their efforts to meticulously maintain and improve the property grounds as well as open the 
property to short term rental customers. 

I know the proposed land use will be an asset to the local Haiku community via the preservation 
of the historical grounds, and revitalization of the adjacent agricultural land which has been 
transformed into a 10,000 sqft garden with multiple varieties of Taro and traditional plants such 
as Noni, Breadfruit, and Honua'ula. I feel this type of land use is more beneficial for the Haiku 
community and will not only create jobs but it will also protect large parcels of land preserving 
the Haiku agricultural history and open spaces we all enjoy. 
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Date: 7/7/2017 

Councilman Robert Carroll, Chairman 
Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee: 

As a resident of Haiku I am writing you this letter in support of the permit pending for 355 Haiku 
Road - Haiku House. It is my pleasure to endorse the current owners of this beautiful property 
and their efforts to meticulously maintain and improve the property grounds as well as open the 
property to short term rental customers. 

I know the proposed land use will be an asset to the local Haiku community via the preservation 
of the historical grounds, and revitalization of the adjacent agricultural land which has been 
transformed into a 10,000 sqft garden with multiple varieties of Taro and traditional plants such 
as Noni, Breadfruit, and Honua'ula. I feel this type of land use is more beneficial for the Haiku 
community and will not only create jobs but it will also protect large parcels of land preserving 
the Haiku agricultural history and open spaces we all enjoy. 

RECEIVED AT  Lt4 	MEETING On  I/ l 1117 



Date: 7/7/2017 

Councilman Robert Carroll, Chairman 
Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chairman Carroll and the Maui Council Land Use Committee: 

As a resident of Haiku I am writing you this letter in support of the permit pending for 355 Haiku 
Road - Haiku House. It is my pleasure to endorse the current owners of this beautiful property 
and their efforts to meticulously maintain and improve the property grounds as well as open the 
property to short term rental customers. 

I know the proposed land use will be an asset to the local Haiku community via the preservation 
of the historical grounds, and revitalization of the adjacent agricultural land which has been 
transformed into a 10,000 sqft garden with multiple varieties of Taro and traditional plants such 
as Noni, Breadfruit, and Honua'ula. I feel this type of land use is more beneficial for the Haiku 
community and will not only create jobs but it will also protect large parcels of land preserving 
the Haiku agricultural history and open spaces we all enjoy. 

RECEIVED AT Lk 	MEETING ON 7/11 
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